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28TH March, 2022 
 
 
 
RE: Contingency plan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
  

Thank you so much for supporting our AM/PM contingency plan for 8 identified classes. I am pleased to announce, 
now that sickness/absence rates in staff have reduced, we are able to return to full provision for all learners. This 
means that students will return to their usual timetable from Thursday, 31st March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sara Marsh 
 
Head Teacher 

 
 
  


